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 PUBLICATION OF A NEW FAQ ON THE INFORMATION REQUIREMENTS OF 
ISSUERS THAT BENEFIT FROM EXEMPTIONS UNDER THE TRANSPARENCY 
LAW  

 

The CSSF informs that a new FAQ in relation to the law of 11 January 2008 on transparency 

requirements for issuers of securities (hereafter referred to as the “Transparency Law”) has 

been published on its website. FAQ No 48 concerns the information requirements of issuers 

that benefit from an exemption set out in Articles 7 or 30(6) of the Transparency Law (the 

“exempted issuers”) and can be found under the heading "Issuers/Prospectuses", sub-heading 

"Transparency requirements for issuers of securities".  

During the 2013 review campaign, a number of exempted issuers appeared not to have 

complied with their information requirements under the Transparency Law. The CSSF will thus 

reinforce its reviews in this respect in 2014 and, in case of non-compliance, take the necessary 

measures as provided for by the Transparency Law. 
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